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Sunday, March 21, 2021 - 9:30 AM 
Pastor Jim Murphy 

“A Challenge to the Norm” 
I Peter 3:1-7 

Preaching • Teaching • Evangelism • Discipleship • Meaningful Relationships 

Ministry Focus 
Jane Schmitz 
Serving:  Togo 

Pray For: 
Strength and wisdom in all ministry areas 

Safety in travels as she visits her people groups 
Opportunities to minister to the unsaved 

March 14 Month-to-date 
 

General Fund Deposits $31,034.78 $59,215.01 

Stewardship Report 

 Wednesday 3/24: 7:00 pm Nights of Brite 
   Prayer Warriors 
   Adult Bible Study 
   Youth Bible Study 

What’s Happening #is Week . . . 



General Announcements 
Adult Bible Study & Prayer Warriors will not meet on April 7. 
 
Discovery Class:  If you are interested in church membership, baptism, or finding out 
more about First Baptist, please join us for our Discovery Class on Sunday, April 18 & 
April 25 at 11 am in the Chapel.  )is is a 2 week class.  If interested in attending, please 
fill our a Discovery Class card at any Welcome Center or contact the church office at 238
-7795. 

Youth Group 
Youth Bible Study:  Wednesday evenings from 7:00 - 8:00 pm in the Refinery. 

 

No Youth Group on 4/7. 

2021 Deacon Assignments 

Bill Kolb - Board Chairman 
John Allen - Vice Chairman / Finance 

 Rich Alt - Assistant Caring Don Conover - Properties 
 Jim Corbin - Assistant Caring Jon DeBlock - Lead Caring 
 Sean Dilmore - Enlistment Jeff Furman - Benevolence 
 Jody Larnerd - Nominating Jeff Miller - Membership 
 Donn Powers - Arrangements Brian Seachrist - Clerk 
 Scott Snyder - Assimilation 

Children’s Ministries 
Camp Contest Kick-Off,  Today!  If you are a parent of a pre-school - 
High School age child and would like more information, check out the table 
in the East Hallway. 
 
Children Grades 4-6:   Join us on Wednesday evenings from 7-8 pm for 
Nights of Brite. 
 
No Children’s Ministries on Sunday,  April 4.   Activity Packets will be 
available in the East Hallway. 
 
Nights of Brite will not meet on Wednesday,  April 7.  


